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General Comment
The Saguaro project endangers the lifes and lifestyles not only of the marine animals and plants of the Gulf of California (which is a wildlife
sanctuary like no other in the world) but also of the local people, whose life's are deeply entangled with the fate if this diverse ecosystem. 

The project puts economic growth over sustainable and continuos growth and threatens the health of an entire portion of the Mexican
republic. The damage it proposes will impact in communities as far as Acapulco and Chiapas and no economic benefit can replace, nor
will it ever replace or bring back to life the lives lost, both of the sea creatures and those of the people that will forever be affected by it. 

I ask for you to reconsider the project route so that it does not impact this sanctuary, as well as considering taking perhaps a longer route
that I know will increase cost, but will be more sustainable and therefore ensure a better future for everyoner, not only investors and
CEO's. 

Finally, I commit you to consider the value of wildlife not only un economic terma, but in cultural, historical and ethnical, as well as healt
terma. No economic "growth" can surpase the environmental growth and wellbeing. Do not condemn thousands of life's for the benefits of
more dollars. 

Thank you very much.
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